
November 7, 2006

MEMORANDUM

TO: The Honorable Board Members

FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent

RE: Lawn Maintenance Equipment for 2006-2007

We are requesting permission to utilize the Hernando County Public School’s
Bid # 07-515-06 with John Deere, Green Acres Tractors, Inc., Lesko Inc., and Wesco 
Turf, Inc. to purchase lawn maintenance equipment for the 2006-2007 school year at 
the unit costs as noted on the attached tabulation sheets.  The District School Board of 
Pasco County’s anticipated expenditure will be approximately $100,000.

Shawn Spencer, Contract Administrator for John Deere, Linda Haas, Bid Supervisor 
for Lesco, Inc., Kirk W. Wilson, President for Green Acres Tractors, Inc., and Bill 
Johnson for Wesco Turf, Inc. have indicated their willingness to honor the Hernando 
County Schools bid prices for the Pasco County Schools for the 2006-2007 school 
year.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, or if I can be of further 
assistance, please feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience.  

dsr

Attachments

Date/Time: November 15, 2006 10:39:00

Department of Purchasing
Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent
813/ 794-2221 Fax:  813/ 794-2111
727/ 774-2221 TDD:  813/ 794-2484
352/ 524-2221 e-mail:  kgoodman@pasco.k12.fl.us


